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  Recommendations​

PRESENTATION 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

In accordance with Board Policy BDF (LOCAL), the School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) 
Bylaws must be brought annually to the Board for review and possible revision. Moreover, the 
currently adopted SHAC Bylaws, Article I, Section Three state, “It shall be the responsibility of 
the Board of Trustees, upon the advice and counsel of the SHAC, to establish and amend 
Bylaws. Bylaws must be consistent with state law and Board policies governing the SHAC. Any 
recommended changes to the SHAC Bylaws must be voted on by the full SHAC membership 
prior to being recommended to the Board of Trustees for adoption.”  

Members proposed revisions through their Standing Committees or directly to the Executive 
Committee. These suggestions were deliberated in Standing Committees and during the April 
16, 2025, SHAC Meeting before being compiled by the SHAC Executive Committee into a 
single document. This document was presented to the full SHAC at a duly called meeting on 
May 21, 2025, and approved (22-0). 

BOARD ACTION REQUIRED 
None 


